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P&A Accounting Alerts are issued to keep our clients updated with the latest developments in financial reporting. These are not intended to be a substitute for professional 
advice. If you would like to unsubscribe or add a colleague or a friend to our mailing list, please let us know by return e-mail.  For inquiries and suggestions on how 
the Accounting Alert may be even more useful to you, e-mail Mabel.Comedia@ph.gt.com, Jerald.Sanchez@ph.gt.com, Sonny.Lalunio@ph.gt.com or 
Yusoph.Maute@ph.gt.com, or call 988-2288.  


